




WARREN CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS

Board of Education Meeting,

June 16, 2021

Extended COVID-19 Learning 
Plan Update



A Legislative Requirement

On August 20, 2020 Governor Whitmer signed 
House Bill 5913 into law as Public Act 149.  
Section 98a states that in order to receive state 
aid for 2020-2021, districts must provide for 
instruction under an extended COVID-19 Learning 
Plan (“Plan”) that has been approved by an 
intermediate district or authorizing body. 

The legislation also requires a monthly update to 
the Board of Education. 



Some Important Dates

October 1, 2020 – Plans must be submitted to the 
Macomb Intermediate School District and published 
on the District Website under the transparency tab. 

October 7, 2020 – Count Day
October 19, 2020 – All students K-3 must be screened 

in reading.
 November 6, 2020 – All students K-8 must be assessed 

in reading and math. 
 February 1, 2021 – An update, with student data, on 

our progress on our plan must be published.
 June 30, 2021 – A second update, with updated 

student data, on our progress must be published. 



Updates to our Plan

 Updates for this month:
 How are we providing instruction?

 Currently, we are providing both hybrid/in-person and virtual learning to students 
based on family preferences. 

 How are we servicing Special Education Students?
 Our district is in compliance with state requirements on Contingency Learning Plan 

documents, and is servicing special education students both hybrid/in-person\ and 
virtually based on family preference at this time.  

 How are we consulting with the health department?
 We continue to work with the Macomb County Health Department. Their guidance 

allows us to update our Preparedness and Response Plan.

 Where are we on our Benchmark Assessments?
 We met the timeline for assessing students in grades K-8, and met the timeline to 

published scores to parents in the fall, and will do so again for the spring. 

 What are our attendance rates?
 Overall, to this point, our attendance rates have been very strong. 



Next Steps

Our spring benchmark data will be completed by 
June 14th, giving us some time to analyze our 
results and put them into a published report.

We are required to post a final version of our 
monthly template, with student benchmark data, 
by June 30, 2021.



Wrapping Up

Thank you for your ongoing support, any 
questions?
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